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October 2013

From the editor-in-chief

Here we deliver the 13" volume of Ritsumeikan Kokusaikankei Ronsyu. As the editor-
in-chief, I would like to express my gratitude to those who refereed the papers as well as those who
were engaged in editorial processes. I also, needless to say, appreciate the contribution by the students
who submitted the papers.

In our Graduate School of International Relations, while pursuing interdisciplinary and
multilingual approach, the academic interests are extremely diverse among our graduate students.
Students may sometimes feel difficulty in exchanging their research ideas. I do urge all our students
to read the research outcomes which appear here. Generally, graduate students tend to narrow their
research perspective, unless they push themselves to take as many opportunities as possible to read
beyond their own field of research. Reading fellow students’works with various themes and
approaches is, I believe, rewarding in the long run. In doing so, students will make steadier gain in

their research and will find the better chance to publish their research.

Norihisa YAMASHITA
Associate Dean
Graduate School of International Relations

Ritsumeikan University
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